
2020 Elroy Fair  

 

Dog Show 
Schedule, Guidelines, and Procedures 

 
Sunday, June 28, 2020 

 9:30 a.m.  Dog show exhibitors arrival begins 
 10:00 a.m.  Dog Showmanship  

Obedience classes 
 

 Due to the COVID situation, the dog show is not open to the public. We are trying to limit the 
number of people on site to only those necessary for each show. We will be live streaming the 
show.  Stay tuned to see where those at home can view the show 

 Refer to the 2020 Elroy Fair Procedures and Recommendations for COVID for details 
and complete fair procedures at ElroyFair.com 

 Schedule and guidelines are subject to change. Please check for updates on our Facebook page 
ElroyFair-Wisconsin. 

 Once the show is finished please clean up after yourself and leave the fair grounds. If you brought 
anything in that makes trash, please take it home with you. 

 Please be smart and respectful of others and their health.  If you have a cough, fever, shortness of 
breath, sore throat or any other symptoms STAY HOME.  Social distance to the best of your 
abilities. Wash hands often! We have the right to ask anyone to leave the grounds if we feel you 
are not practicing social distancing the best you can throughout the show.  

Entry 

 Because county 4-H dog training classes could not be held you may enter the class you 
showed in last year. 
 

Show day  
 Social distancing will be observed.  Please arrange your chairs 6 feet apart.  
 Wearing face masks is strongly recommended. 
 Since dogs have not had the normal socializing with county 4-H practices this year, please social 

distance your dogs as well to avoid confrontations. 
 Check in when you arrive and maintain social distancing while waiting to show. 
 Please have your dog ready to enter the ring. We will not stop the show or wait if you are not 

ready to bring your animal in the show ring. 
 The judge will practice social distancing in the show ring. 

 
 Ribbons and awards will be laid out to be picked up after judging by the exhibitor or their family. 

No ribbons will be mailed. 
 

 Most importantly have fun!! With the given circumstances this year, we hope you can still 
have the same fun that you do every year.  


